
 
Hello School Counselors,  
 
The American Legion Auxiliary in Mississippi proudly announces that our 2025 Magnolia Girls 
State delegate applications are now available online.  Our session will be held June 8-13, 2025, 
at the University of Mississippi in Oxford.   
 
Our unique program, specifically designed for those entering their senior year, brings together 
dynamic young women from across the State of Mississippi for a hands-on week of leadership, 
patriotism, good citizenship and community enlightenment.   
 
Modeling on Mississippi's government system, ALA Magnolia Girls State is a fictional 
self-governing state where delegates/citizens elect their leaders, write bills for debate and run a 
legislative session, along with motivational presentations by guest speakers and much more. 
 
Girls State is where the seeds of service and confidence are cultivated and encouraged by women 
who care deeply about their future. 
 
Our online application may be found on our website at alamagnoliagirlsstate.com.  Also attached 
is the delegate packet with the High School Information form to be completed by the student and 
her parent/guardian, then signed by the counselor as endorsement of her participation in this 
leadership program.   
 
Please share this information with all Junior girls in your school.  We look forward to having 
your students join us this summer.   If you have further questions or need assistance, please do 
not hesitate to contact me at magnoliagirlsstate@gmail.com.   
 

Sincerely, 

 
Angela S. Kilcrease, Director 

 


